Notice from the Clerk of 9th Circuit BAP

For all cases opened at the BAP beginning February 1, 2015, all excerpts of record must be filed
electronically and no paper copies will be necessary. In all other cases effective immediately any
attorney or other electronic filer may file the excerpts electronically without submitting paper copies.
Please see Rule 3 of the Administrative Order Regarding Electronic Filing in BAP Cases available on the

BAP website at www.ca9.uscourts.gov/bap/.
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